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Friday 10 September 
School Council Homework 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is time to start a new year, which means creating a new School Council. Each 
class elects two children per class to represent the class for the school year on the 
School Council. 
 
The School Council will be co-ordinated by Mrs McPherson and she will hold regular 
meetings to discuss matters, which affect everyone in school. 
 
Last year, some of the activities the School Council thought about were Children in 
Need, a talent show for Comic Relief and Christmas Jumper Day. School Council 
Representatives also thought about and shared Eco Christmas ideas and assisted 
with the new Deputy Head teacher interviews. It is a varied and interesting role and 
really gives you the chance to get your voice heard. 
 
You can talk about the responsibilities of School Councillors in class, and if you 
would like to be a School Councillor think about what would make you a good choice 
for your class.  You can write a list, make a poster, make a presentation on the 
computer – it’s up to you!  Next week you will have a chance to present your ideas to 
the class, and then the class will vote to choose our School Councillors. 
 
If you don’t want to be a School Councillor, that’s fine – you can make a list of the 
things which would make a good school councillor so that you know what you are 
looking for when it’s time to cast your vote.   
 
If you were a School Councillor last year, you won’t be able to put yourself forward 
this year, but next year you will.  Perhaps you could suggest some good advice for 
our next School Councillors, so they know how to represent the class well. 
 
I will need the names of the new reps by Friday 24 September. 
 
Good luck! 
 
 
Mrs McPherson 
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